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OUTRIGGER AUXILIARY
HAS ANNUAL MEETING

Mrs. F. M. Swanzy was re-elected
president of the. Woman'’s Auxiliary of
the Outrigger Club at its annual meéet-
ing.* In a brief talk to the members
present, Mrs. Swanzy outlined the work
accomplished by the auxiliary. The
financial affairs of the organization are
in fine shape, said the president. There
are more than two hundred names on
the waiting list. The membership of
the auxiliary i limited to 5090, inelud-

‘ing 465 Honolula women and thirty-

five service members,

E

. The auxiliary also elected the follow-
ing officers for the coming vear: Mrs.

Andrew Fuller, vice-president: Mrs.
{ Isaae M. Cox, secomd vice-president:

Mrs.,, W, A. Wall, seeretary ,and Miss
Ehzabeth J. Jones treasurer The

{new directors for the year will be Mrs.

J. A. Gilman, Mrs. Eben Low, Mrs.
John Soper, Mrs. W. J. MacNeil, Mrs.

Alfred Raseh, Mrs. A. G. Smith and

 Miss Marie Ehrhorn,
:
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